
                                        DISTRICT 1 Report for AWSC 
                                         August 3-4, 2019 
 
I am very excited to report the great news for District 1! 
We have adapted the “Meeting on Wheels” for our last two District 
Meetings. I asked the members of the two groups if they would be willing 
to serve by hosting the District meeting. The Newcomers group hosted 
the first with refreshments. One of the members said they appreciated 
seeing what goes on behind the scenes “a lot of work”. 
Our second District wide Annual Crafts day August 10. We gather our 
resources to make items for 2019 Convention Boutique. We our looking 
for another great turnout and fun and fellowship. 
We are also planning to celebrate the AlAnon 68th Anniversary possibly  
with AlAnon, Alateen and AA speaker(s) and an Ice cream social. 
District 1 Alateen has been going strong for a year in August. It’s so 
exciting to hear and see the growth of these young members. 
We have a local Treatment Center that is looking at the possibility of 
beginning an AlAnon meeting at their Facility. 
We are hosting the 2019 Service Workshop in Ocala on October 26. 
Katy M the Chair for the Event and her team have a great Workshop 
planned. 
Katy  will  be selling tickets at AWSC.  
Our Literature Task Force has presented several options as we get 
closer  
to making the big decision “Will we have Literature readily available in 
our District?” 
 
Really looking forward to seeing everyone soon! 
Hugs, 
 
Adrienne A 
District Rep 
District 1 


